
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Orange County Human Relations 

Commission cancelled June 14, 2018, 11:00 a.m., Regular Meeting due to lack of 

quorum. 

 

For additional information, contact the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, 

333 W. Santa Ana Blvd., 10 Civic Center Plaza, Suite 465, Santa Ana, CA 92701, 

(714) 834-2206. 

 

 

/s/ 

Jamie Ross 
Deputy Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 


